
Dear Rules Committee: 
 

Our Oregon legislature should advance national efforts to pass a 28th 
Constitutional Amendment that declares that Corporations Are Not 
People and that Money Is Not Speech. 

 

BILL HJM 201, sponsored by Representatives Val Hoyle (D - Eugene) and 
John Huffman (R-The Dalles),  calls for a US Article V Constitutional 
Convention.   

 

I wholeheartedly support this bill and hope you will too. 

 

We want a true democracy -- not a corporatocracy! 

 

William Morris 
 
541-977-8498 
3339 NE Sandalwood Drive 
Bend, OR 97701-9828 
 


